
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE is hereby given the City Commission will be interviewing four candidates for the 
position of City Manager.  Residents are invited to meet the candidates on Monday, Oct. 17, 
2022, in the Mike and Eve Art Rehearsal Hall in The Shane Lalani Center for the Arts, at 415 
East Lewis Street, from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm. No Commission business will be conducted by the 
commission at this event. The City Commission will conduct interviews with each candidate the 
following day.  See the press release at www.livingstonmontana.org 

For questions about this event contact City Offices at (406) 222-2005. 

Please publish Friday, October 14, 2022. 

Faith Kinnick 
City of Livingston 
October 12, 2022 
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